
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26 June 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As your child approaches the end of Year 9 I am pleased to be writing with details of our Year 9 GCSE 
Launch Evening on Thursday 13 July from 6.00-8.00 pm.   
 
The aim of this evening is to support you as families at this key time before the GCSE courses begin 
and we strongly recommend all families attend, with their son or daughter.  We will start with a talk 
in the main hall to highlight the context specific to this year group and share key dates etc. There will 
then be an opportunity to rotate around the core subjects of English, Maths, Science and RE so that 
you have clarity about the expectations in the coming academic year.  
 
All option choices have now been confirmed and unless I have spoken direct with your child, then 
they have been successful in securing all four of their choices. 
 
GCSE resources will be available to purchase on the 13th but only cash or cheque payments will be 
taken on the evening. 
 
Please see details of rotations and specific timings attached. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Fran Gormley 
Deputy Headteacher – Curriculum Provision 
 
 

 


